
 
 

 

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Coastal Community Action Program 

October 26, 2020 

Hazard Pay to Continue through 
December 31, 202O!  
 
Coastal Community Action Program received additional temporary 
Hazard Pay from the State that will be in effect from October 1, 2020 
through December 31, 2020. This continuation will be at the previous 
rate of $2.49 per hour for every hour actually worked. This increase will 
not apply to any non-worked paid hours such as Paid Time Off (PTO), 
Bereavement Leave or any other paid leave.  Hazard Pay of $2.49 per 
hour will continue for all hours worked through December 31, 2020.   
 

Immediate Action Needed 
 
OPEIU Local 8 along with The Long-Term Care Coalition is calling on 
Governor Inslee to reject the proposed budget cuts to Long Term Care in 
Washington State, that would drastically eliminate critical services that 
provide assistance with daily activities like eating, bathing, and taking 
medications.  To contact the governor click here and urge him to protect 
our most vulnerable populations by preserving our budget for long-term 
care services.   

https://action.aarp.org/site/Advocacy?cmd=display&page=UserAction&id=8732


 
Or Call Governor Inslee at 1-800-833-6384 and leave this message: 
 
My name is ________ and I live in ____________. I’m calling to ask 
Governor Inslee to reject proposed budget cuts to long-term care in WA 
state. Without these services, thousands of seniors and people with 
disabilities will lose the care they depend on to live. It is wrong to cut 
services in the middle of a pandemic. Please protect Washington’s most 
vulnerable and the long-term care system they depend on. 
 
We ask that you contact the governor even if you have already sent or 
left him a message in the previous weeks about this issue.  Also ask 
clients, family and friends to contact the governor too. 
 

Questions?  Contact Shelby Mooney, 206-441-8880 ext. 
107 or Shelby@opeiu8.org 
 

*********************** 
 
 

Upcoming Events  
 
Shop Steward/Leadership Training: Washington Paid Family Medical 
Leave 
Tuesday, Nov. 17, 6:00 p.m. 
 
All events are via Zoom.  To register go 
to:  https://forms.gle/xW53MPcBTXCyzXeJ7 
 

*********************** 

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and 
actions in your workplace? 

 

mailto:Shelby@opeiu8.org
https://forms.gle/xW53MPcBTXCyzXeJ7


Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.  
 

It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to 
make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may 

apply)  
  

 

  

 


